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Executive Order N 66-20 RICA Exemption 

Dear Credential Candidate, 

Per Executive Order N 66-20 effective May 29, 2020, a teacher candidate that demonstrates 
they attempted to take RICA can be recommended for a Preliminary Credential without 
completion of the RICA exam. Thus, the RICA exam will then be a Clear Credential 
requirement. In order to provide such verification, CTC is requesting that each teacher 
candidate provide a brief written statement demonstrating his/her COVID-19 related testing 
concern. Please check off the appropriate box, sign and return electronically to the Credential 
Preparation Center with your application packet.   

COVID-19 RELATED TESTING CONCERN: 

 Testing Center closed 

 Did not attempt to register, as I felt unsafe in public places 

 Registered to take exam and registration was cancelled   

 Other: ________________________________________________________________

DATE: ___________  SIGNATURE: ___________________________________ 

CWID: _______________________________ 
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